
 
 

 
 
 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 
Suite 101 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89104-1309 
(702) 892-7313 
www.culinaryhealthfund.org 

 
April 18, 2016 
 
 
Dear Valued Culinary Provider: 
 
As you are aware ICD-10 coding for all HIPAA transactions have became effective in October 
2015. 
 
Providers will need to adhere to this compliance; therefore the Culinary Health Fund will no longer 
accept claims that are billed with ICD-9 codes.  Any claim received after 7/1/16 will be denied.  
Providers submitting claims on paper will receive denials and all electronic submissions with ICD-9 
codes will be rejected from the clearinghouse. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact Provider Services at  
(702) 892-7313, option 2. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Culinary Health Fund Administrative Services, LLC 


